
News to You - Weekly Newsletter Week 11 – Spring Term - 29.03.19 

St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School 

Message from the Head Teacher  

It has been lovely this week to listen to our Early Years and KS1 children share 
their thoughts about their learning this year and what they enjoy about school. Here 
are some of their wonderful comments:  
 
Polly: I love art and drawing because I'm good and it makes me happy. 
 
Freya: I love art and using my imagination. 
 
Oliver: I love maths and working out problems. 
 
William: I love times tables and I'm really good at them. 
 
Indi : I enjoy learning in the outside area especially maths.  I enjoy reading books in 
the reading corner. I love it when my mam takes me to school. I love all the different 
areas. My favourite is the baby clinic.  
 
Matilda:  I enjoy learning about Easter because it means I get to eat chocolate   
bunnies. I love playing in the baby clinic and pretending to be mam and dad to the 
babies. 
   
Percy : I like to learn about superheroes because Hulk is my favourite. I enjoy 
learning about trains and building my own train tracks in the construction area. I 
loves coming to school because I get to do P.E.  
 
Isla:  I enjoy learning about maths when I get to sing counting songs. I love coming 
to school and playing in the outside area because I get to go down the slide.  
 
We look forward to the Summer Term 
From all of the  Early Years & KS1 Children 
 

Email: elwick.admin@hartelwickfederation.org.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Facebook: @HartElwickPS 
 

Wednesday 3rd April—Eater Egg Competition.  If your child wishes to enter the            
competition, please design and create your entries at home and bring into the school on the 
day. 
Thursday 4th April—2.00pm. Easter Service in St. Peter’s Church, Elwick. All are welcome 
to come along and join in the service. If your child is in Nursery and you would like them to 
attend the church service they will need to be accompanied by an adult, otherwise they will 
remain in school with a member of school staff.  
Friday 4th April—Last day of term. Break up for  Easter holidays.  
Tuesday 23rd April—Return to school after Easter holidays for the 1st half of the Summer 
Term.  
Friday 26th April— 3.15pm.Y5/6 Parents meeting regarding KS2 Residential to 
Dukeshouse Wood 
 
PD days this year - Monday 3rd June, Monday 22nd July and  Tuesday 23rd July. 
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any time should contact the 
school office to arrange a mutually agreeable time.  

Award Winners this 
week  

 
St. Peter’s Key 

EYFS— Bobby Wharton    
Y1/2—  Kara Gray-

Fewster  
Y3/4—  Cody Hall  

Y5/6—   Adam Lister 
 

Golden Quill  
EYFS—  Isla Kirk   

Y1/2—  Maggie Wharton   
Y3/4—  Eleanor  

Theodosiou 

Y5/6–  Euan Kirk    
 

Superstar  
EYFS— Bella Wells  
Y1/2— Josh Jobson    

Y3/4— Whole Class  
Y5/6— Grace Storm   

 

Maths Award 
EYFS— Emily Potts  

Y1/2—  Anna Teague   
Y3/4— Oliver Scott  

Y5/6— Taliah Loughlin  

Important Dates for next 
year:  

 
KS2 SATs—Monday 13th May 
until  Thursday 16th May 2019. 

All Y6  children must be in 
school on these days.  

 
KS1 SATs—  May 2019 

 
Year 1  Phonics Screening 

Check—   W/C 10th  June 2019 

Dates for your diary and other information…... 


